
Dear Dr. JORGE TUMA MUBARAK,

I'm writing to follow-up my last invitation as below, would you please give
me a tentative reply? Thank you very much. I apologize for the
inconvenience if the letter disturbed you more than once.

It is our great pleasure and privilege to welcome you to join the 7t*h* World
Gene Convention-2016, which will take place in Shanghai, China during
November 3-5, 2016.

We would like to welcome you to be the chair/speaker in *Session 4-5: Stem
Cell and Regeneration* *Medicine* while presenting about *Stem Cell and
Regeneration Medicine…**.* If the suggested thematic session is not your
current focused core, you may look through the whole sessions and transfer
another one that fit your interest (more info about the program is
available at http://www.bitcongress.com/wgc2016/ScientificProgramme.asp).

Under our SAB members’ contributions and endeavor, BIT’s 6th Annual World
Gene Convention-2015 (WGC-2015), successfully held in Qingdao, China
during November
13-15, 2015. Totally, there were nearly 300 world-renowned experts,
professors, laboratory principals, project leaders and representatives of
well-known enterprises attended the WGC-2015. Participants from the
international enterprises, academic and research institutions enjoyed the
three days scientific program. Depending on the warmly support and good
suggestions from all of the participants, we are confident in organizing
WGC-2016 which would be better and more successful than WGC-2015.

WGC-2016 features a very strong technical program, mainly focused on:
breakthroughs in DNA and RNA research, advances of genomics & genetics, the
frontier research of life sciences, biotherapeutics discovery technology,
biocatalysis and bioprocessing, robust technology development and
application of gene technology in agriculture and food field. It aims to
provide a platform for all experts from academia, industry and national
labs to discuss latest hot researches and achievements. Attendees will hear
world-class speakers discussing the challenges and opportunities facing the
gene field. The business & academic experts who are from home and abroad
will give excellent keynote speeches.

In addition to the dynamic scientific program, you will benefit from the
wonderful experience in Shanghai, China. Shanghai has numerous name tags
attached to it, like "Paris of the Orient" and "Pearl of China", It is not
only the largest city in China, but also a famous tourist city. The city is
an emerging tourist destination renowned for its historical landmarks such
as the Bund and Xintiandi, its modern and ever-expanding Pudong skyline
including the Oriental Pearl Tower, and its new reputation as a center of
culture and design. Today, Shanghai is mainland China's center for commerce
and finance, and has been described as the "showpiece" of the world's

http://www.bitcongress.com/wgc2016/ScientificProgramme.asp


fastest-growing economy. We hope you will enjoy your stay in this beautiful
city with all its history, beauty, architecture and hospitality!

We expect your precious comments or suggestions; also your reference
to other speakers will be highly appreciated. We look forward to
receiving your replies on the following questions:

1. What is the title of your speech?

2. Do you have any suggestions about our program?

For more information, please visit the conference website at
http://www.bitcongress.com/wgc2016/default.asp

We look forward to see you in Shanghai in 2016 for this influential event.

Sincerely yours,

Ms. Teresa Xiao

Organizing Committee of WGC-2016

East Area, F11, Building 1,

Dalian Ascendas IT Park,

1 Hui Xian Yuan,

Dalian Hi-tech Industrial Zone,

LN 116025, China

Tel: 0086-411-84799609 EXT 826

Email: teresa@gene-congress.com
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